
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 822/Sheridan Street at N. 46th Avenue Intersection Improvement Project  
City of Hollywood 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441770-1-52-01 

SR 822/SHERIDAN STREET AT N. 46TH AVENUE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding the upcoming roadway 
improvements at the SR 822/Sheridan Street and N. 46th Avenue Intersection within the city of Hollywood.  

Construction Cost: $1,746,922            Construction Start Date: September 2023             Anticipated Completion:  Summer 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  

• Upgrading existing signalization with mast arms 

• Extending the left-turn lanes at the intersection to 
provide additional vehicle storage capacity 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway  

• Replacing and upgrading existing concrete sidewalk 
ramps  

• Upgrading signing, pavement markings, lighting with 
LED fixtures, and pedestrian signals 

 

 
 
 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Single lane closures are permitted along SR 822/
Sheridan Street between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and 
between 10:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. 

• Single lane closures are permitted along N. 46th Avenue 
between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  

• Additional information about lane closures,  detours, 
and  pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:                                                   
FDOT Broward County Construction  (d4fdot.com)                     

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Sarely Tejeda, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
sarely.tejeda@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 218-4104 
 
Inna Leskovykh — FDOT Project Administrator  
inna.leskovykh@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 298-9288  
 
Daniela Silva — Community Outreach Specialist 
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 
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